
From: Pat Spoerl [mailto:pspoerl@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 9:28 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please DISAPPROVE Northern Pass underground in Plymouth 
 
Please DISAPPROVE the Northern Pass SEC application to bury transmission lines through the business 
district in Plymouth NH. 
 
I live in Hebron NH, and I am a frequent customer for the many small businesses along Main St in 
Plymouth. These small businesses are major employers for this area. Few if any are able to sustain the 
loss of business that would result if Northern Pass gains approval to bury their transmission lines 
through the Plymouth business district.  
 
Excavation for the Northern Pass burial project will be a fatal cut through the heart of this unique and 
vibrant small town and all those who depend on it. 
 
Sincerely,  
Pat Spoerl 
Hebron NH   
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